
Introducing the Perennial Society 
RAF-AVL is inspired by Mother Nature as it launches the Perennial Society,
which consists of generous donors providing substantial gifts to support our

growth and long-term sustainability efforts.
The Perennial Society members commit to long-term stability and

empower volunteers and supporters to engage more meaningfully with
RAF-AVL's mission.

Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville (RAF-AVL) is a nonprofit group that
collects donated flowers and vases, arranges them into beautiful bouquets
with the help of volunteers, and then distributes these upcycled flowers to

the local community.

This unexpected surprise is delivered to patients of hospitals, nursing
centers, veterans’ centers and assistant living facilities in WNC.

We Deliver Happiness One Bouquet at a Time

Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville is a federally registered 501(c)(3)
nonprofit organization.

EIN: 92-0279999

Dogwood
$10,000/year

Hydrangea
$5,000/year

Iris
$2,500/year

Lily
$1,000/year

Tulip
$500/year

• Tickets to events (# of tickets vary by level) 
• Acknowledgement on RAF-AVL Website (with link to business)

• Featured in Social Media Outlets 
• Sponsor Recognition at all events

• Recognition on RAF Delivery Cards 
• Inclusion in Monthly Newsletter 

All Perennial Society Levels include:

To join the Perennial Society contact:
info@rafasheville.org


